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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Multilaser Industrial S/A (B3: MLAS3) announces the acquisition of Watts Comércio de Patinetes 
Elétricos e Veículos Recreativos Ltda. (Watts), with the aim of expanding the vehicle and mobility 
category within the Company’s current portfolio. 

Watts is a startup formed in 2019 with the purpose of redefining the mobility concept through 
sustainable products under emission-free electric propulsion.  

The company has a wide range of electric vehicles with several types of power capacity and 
characteristics that, combined with Atrio brand’s current models, will put Multilaser in a privileged 
position within Brazil’s mobility sector to operate in all its levels.  

Featuring models with certificate attesting compliance with the Brazilian Traffic Laws (CAT), which 
allows for vehicle registration and licensing before traffic departments of Brazilian states, these 
products have the potential to be purchased by professionals and companies that operate in the 
logistics sector and vehicle rental, or that require high mobility of staff and/or goods, as they can 
significantly reduce maintenance costs, in addition to being more sustainable. Among the products 
approved by the National Traffic Department (DENATRAN), electric motorcycle E-125 stands out. Its 
performance and usability are equivalent to those of a 125-cc combustion engine motorcycle, but E-125 
is more economical, and carbon- and noise-free.  

This acquisition will not only enable Multilaser to be the first automaker manufacturing fully electric 
vehicles in the Manaus Free Trade Zone but also to increase Watts’ commercial capillarity and technical 
support, which already has a network of stores and dealerships in 10 Brazilian states and the Federal 
District.  

Fully aligned with the Company’s expansion strategy, Multilaser will invest R$10.5 million in the 
transaction announced herein using proceeds from its IPO held in July 2021.  

For more information, please send an email to our Investor Relations department at 
ri@multilaser.com.br or call to +55 (11) 3198-5877. 

São Paulo, March 17, 2022 

 
Ricardo Rosanova Garcia 
Investor Relations Officer 
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